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ADDENDUM #1 

AUGUST 23, 2019 
 

LAUREL AVE & PINE STREET PLANTERS 

ENGR-082719 

 
 

Please see the attached addendum to the drawing of Laurel Ave & Pine St Planters. If you should 
have any questions regarding this addendum, please email them to Rachel Keith at 
rkeith@cityoffoley.org no later than 96 hours prior to the scheduled bid opening. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum on page 6 of the original bid packet. 

 
 

Rachel Keith 
Purchasing Agent 
City of Foley, Alabama 

 
 
 






